
 

 

What would you like your 

NEW teacher to know about 

you? 

Fill in the ‘All about Me’ 

sheet on the home learning 

page. If you email it in we 

will pass it on to your new 

teachers! 

What would you like your 

NEW teacher to know about 

you? 

Fill in the ‘All about Me’ 

sheet on the home learning 

page. If you email it to us, 

we will pass it on to your 

new teacher. 

Moving from Foundation Stage into Year 1  

can be exciting, scary , worrying and fun all at the 

same time  - for both children and parents. 

Here are a few activities which will enable you to 

reflect on your time in Foundations Stage and think 

about the positives moving on. 

 

When you started there were 

lots of things you couldn’t do 

yet!  

Make a list of all the new 

things you have learnt this 

year. 

How do you feel when you 

look at the list? We are super 

proud of you – we hope you 

are proud of yourselves. 

Year One 

Think about what you 

have enjoyed the most / 

haven’t enjoy during your 

time in Foundation Stage?  

Talk to your grown up 

about why you enjoyed it 

or if you didn’t then why 

not? Could you have done 

anything differently? 

This year we have 

learned many things 

about Space, Dinosaurs, 

Stories, Animals, 

Festivals and 

Celebrations.  

Can you write about your 

favourite learning and 

then draw a picture? 

Whilst you will be looking forward to moving up to Year One, you may also be feeling a little worried because you 

don’t know what to expect and are worrying about more changes happening. 

 It is natural to feel like that, we can all feel nervous when we go somewhere or do something new for the first 

time. 

  You can always talk to your grown up or a friend about anything you are worried or apprehensive about.  

If you have any questions or you are worried about anything, ask your grown up to email your teacher so we can 

support you and help you feel happier about moving on. 

 

Now let’s think 

about Year 1- What 

would you like to 

learn about next 

year? 

Finally, can you help the 
new children who are 

joining Foundation Stage by 
writing them a ‘Welcome’ 
letter. They may be a little 
worried or excited to be 

starting school for the first 
time too! 


